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Attn: Ms. Judy Fisher 

Re: Termination 
Cactus Queen Unit 
Effective May 31, 2009 
Chaves County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Fisher: 

The Bureau of Land Management by their letter of May 21, 2012 has notified this office that the Cactus Queen 
Unit has been terminated for non-production. 

We concur with the Bureau of Land Management that the date of last production from the Cactus Queen Unit was 
May 2009. 

In view of the above, please be advised that this office concurs with the Bureau of Land Management that without 
production of unitized substances, the Cactus Queen Unit Agreement has also been terminated by this office 
effective May 31, 2009. 

Please notify all interested parties of this action. 

If you have any questions, or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY POWELL, M.S., D.V.M. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 
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